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Love Journal
Track moments of motherhood in a beautiful keepsake journal This multiyear journal encourages mothers everywhere to take a moment to
themselves each day and answer simple questions about their thoughts
and musings. Questions range from big and small to serious and silly,
giving Mom the opportunity to share her thoughts about her life,
interests, personal goals, and special moments as a mother. Over the
course of five years, she can look back and reflect on how the answers
to these questions have changed or stayed the same. Questions include:
If you could go somewhere alone for a day, where would it be? What is
the funniest thing your child has said recently? What’s your favorite
guilty pleasure? What small gift did motherhood give you today?

My Baby Boy One Line a Day: A Five Year Memory Journal for
New Moms and Dads.
Become a mama without the drama When you’re pregnant, your friends,
the Internet, and even your doctor often give advice that leaves you
anxious and overwhelmed. You deserve a calm, straightforward, nononsense pregnancy. It’s time to dial down the stress and dial up the
common sense. Common Sense Pregnancy is a breath of fresh air:
accessible, authoritative, funny, reassuring, and personable, while
still chock-full of comprehensive, medically-sound advice. Women's
health expert, labor nurse, mother of four, and Fit Pregnancy.com
columnist Jeanne Faulkner has been at the bedside for thousands of
deliveries and provides the honest insider advice you need during
pregnancy, labor, birth, and beyond, including straight talk on: ·
Which prenatal tests you actually need, and which you don’t. · Who’s
on your labor team—and how to keep your labor room drama free. · What
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about sex? · How to deal with feeling lousy. · What works and what
doesn’t for starting labor naturally. · How to avoid unnecessary and
risky medical interventions. Whether you want your pregnancy and birth
to be all natural, all medical, or something in between, Common Sense
Pregnancy eliminates the fear and puts you in charge of your body and
prenatal experience, and helps you make the right choices for you and
your baby. From the Trade Paperback edition.

One Question a Day for You & Me: Daily Reflections for
Couples
Record the precious irreplaceable moments and memories as you go
through the journey of life, whether on your own or with family and
friends. The ups and downs, the sad times, the happy times. All
memories are a part of who you are. See patterns and trends and be
amazed at how far you progress in 5 years. All this and more can be
done in this thoughtfully and professionally designed One Line A Day
Journal. This One Line A Day Journal also makes a wonderful birthday
present or Christmas gift for a friend, partner or family member.
DETAILS: 367 Pages - Title Page And One For Each Day of The Year (We
Didn't Forget Leap Years!) Crisp White Pages with a Thick Card Stock
Cover Stylish, Elegant Cover Art Dimensions: Perfectly sized at 6" x
9" Perfect Bound

One Line a Day: A Five-Year Memory Book
A collection of artfully decorated postcards with secrets anonymously
written on them by people from all over the world and sent to the
founder of PostSecret, a community art project that evolved into a
website.

First-Time Mom's Pregnancy Activity Book
With 366 pages ( one for each day including leap year ) this Five Year
Memory Book allows you to write down all the happy, precious and funny
memories about your baby. As the years pass by, you will have a
snapshot of your thoughts and memories, giving you new perspectives
and insights. More Details include: 366 Dated Pages Five pre lined
spaces ( write your own year) each day. High Quality white paper
Beautifully designed Soft Cover with an elegant Matte finish 6"x9"
size. Make an amazing gift to any new Parent, perfect as a Baby shower
gift or as an invaluable gift to yourself!

Think Like a Baby
Maybe she’s on a photo shoot in Zanzibar. Maybe she’s making people
laugh on TV. But all Chrissy Teigen really wants to do is talk about
dinner. Or breakfast. Lunch gets some love, too. For years, she’s been
collecting, cooking, and Instagramming her favorite recipes, and here
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they are: from breakfast all day to John’s famous fried chicken with
spicy honey butter to her mom’s Thai classics. Salty, spicy, saucy,
and fun as sin (that’s the food, but that’s Chrissy, too), these
dishes are for family, for date night at home, for party time, and for
a few life-sucks moments (salads). You’ll learn the importance of
chili peppers, the secret to cheesy-cheeseless eggs, and life tips
like how to use bacon as a home fragrance, the single best way to wake
up in the morning, and how not to overthink men or Brussels sprouts.
Because for Chrissy Teigen, cooking, eating, life, and love are one
and the same.

One Line A Day For Moms

Mom's One Line a Day

Dead People Suck
This tactile new version of our bestselling One Line a Day memory book
features a rich oatmeal-colored, canvas cloth case, striking metallic
page edges, and a ribbon page marker. Each page features space to jot
down an idea or daily highlight on the same date over five years,
allowing journalers to look back on years past as they capture the
present. A handsome way to record and reflect, this five-year diary
makes an excellent gift for graduates, adventurers, dreamers, and
anyone embarking on a new phase of life.

Cravings
"A follow-up to her runaway hit The 52 Lists Project, social media
maven Moorea Seal's 52 Lists for Happiness will inspire existing fans
and new journal readers to cultivate their own uniquely happy and
fulfilling lives through the power of lists! a Drawing on happiness
research and her own personal philosophy, Moorea Seal creates an
inspiring tool for list lovers everywhere to discover the keys to
their own unique happiness and bring more joy and balance into their
lives. This beautiful, undated hardcover journal with 52 listing
prompts encourages readers to reflect, acknowledge, and invest in
themselves, and ultimately transform their lives by figuring out
exactly what makes them happy. Like Seal's The 52 Lists Project, this
keepsake journal comes in a luxurious package full of lush
photography, charming illustrations, copper foil, and a velvet
ribbon."

A Mother's Reckoning
Games, activities, and advice to get a first time mom to the big day
Your first pregnancy probably has you feeling excited and maybe a
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little nervous. The First-Time Mom's Pregnancy Activity Book is a fun
collection of 100 creative puzzles, exercises, writing prompts, and
advice to support any first time mom and help you stay positive as you
prepare for motherhood. Featuring everything from coloring book pages
and crossword puzzles, to tips for diet, exercise, and preventing
morning sickness, this guide for any first time mom will keep you
entertained, help you record how you feel, and give you the tools to
take on parenthood with confidence and good humor. The First-Time
Mom's Pregnancy Activity Book includes: More than a journal--Unlike a
classic journal, the activities in this book are quick, light, and
helpful, so you can do them anytime. Your ultimate companion--Lists
and questions will get any first time mom started on things like
finding a doctor or hospital, and what to ask your OBGYN. Fun for each
trimester--This book is organized into three trimesters and includes a
section on childbirth, so the activities and advice will progress
along with your pregnancy right up until your baby has arrived. If
you're a first time mom, this book gives you 100 ways to stay sane and
get ready for your bundle of joy.

Mom's One Line A Day
Each daily entry in this stylish journal features engaging prompts
designed to help writers think about their process, observe the world
around them, and focus on the act of crafting thoughtful, beautiful
writing. The latest in our popular Q&A a Day series does for writers,
wordsmiths, and bibliophiles what Q&A a Day for Creativesdid for
visual thinkers. Each page features engaging prompts designed to help
writers think about their process, observe the world around them, and
focus on the act of crafting thoughtful, beautiful writing. Prompts
run from the observational oDescribe in loving detail an object in
your field of vision that others might overlook.o to creative writing
exercises oWrite an opening sentence in the style of one of your
favorite authors.o

One Question a Day
Raising a baby is joyful, amazing . . . and ridiculously difficult.
But with some insight into what's actually going on inside your little
one's head, your job as a parent can become a little bit easier—and a
lot more fun. In Think Like a Baby, coauthors Amber and Andy
Ankowski—The Doctor and the Dad—show parents how to re-create classic
child development experiments using common household items. These
simple step-by-step experiments apply from the third trimester through
age seven and beyond and help parents understand their children's
physical, cognitive, language, and social development. Amazed parents
won't just read about how their kids are behaving, changing, and
thinking at various stages, they'll actually see it for themselves
while interacting and having fun with them at the same time. Each
experiment is followed by a discussion of its practical implications
for parents, such as why to always bring more than one toy to a
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restaurant, which baby gadgets to buy (and which ones to avoid), how
to get kids to be perfectly happy eating just half of their dessert,
and much more.

One Line a Day
With 366 pages ( one for each day including leap year ) this Five Year
Memory Book allows you to write down all the happy, precious and funny
memories about your baby. As the years pass by, you will have a
snapshot of your thoughts and memories, giving you new perspectives
and insights. More Details include: 366 Dated Pages Five pre lined
spaces ( write your own year) each day. High Quality white paper
Beautifully designed Soft Cover with an elegant Matte finish 6"x9"
size. Make an amazing gift to any new Parent, perfect as a Baby shower
gift or as an invaluable gift to yourself!

One Line a Day Five-Year Memory Book
A blue-covered edition of the classic journal devotes a page to every
day of a five-year time span and features illustrations by an artist
whose work is regularly featured in The New York Times, in a volume
that is complemented by a red ribbon bookmark and additional pages for
recording literary and travel experiences.

For My Children
A mother and child share so much together - countless milestones,
simple joys, unexpected challenges, and all the little surprising
moments in between. This five-year journal will help you capture it
all - simply turn to today's date and take a few moments to answer the
question at the top of the page. As the journal fills, it will become
a loving record and cherished family keepsake.

Soul
This sweet new version of our classic bestselling One Line a Daymemory
book features vibrant floral watercolor artwork on its cover and
within. With foil-stamped accents, gilded page edges, and a silky
ribbon marker, this strikingly beautiful five-year diary brings
unexpected joy and reflection to each day, and makes an exceptional
gift for Mother's Day, graduations, and all sorts of springlike
celebrations.

My Secret
Every mom can identify with the feeling that they’re in a race to the
finish line every day, stumbling over everything in their
path—including Legos and dirty laundry! Kara-Kae James knows how
overwhelming motherhood can be. As she writes, “When we come to the
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place where we think that we have failed—this is the moment when God’s
Word and motherhood intersect.” In Mom Up, James shares four themes
that impact how she follows Jesus and parents her kids: intentional
motherhood, genuine community, refreshing rest, and embracing chaos.
With practical ideas for building relationships with other moms, gracefilled Scripture reminders, and a healthy dose of humor, Mom Up helps
readers step out of survival mode and into the abundant life God has
for them and their family.

Floral One Line a Day
Revisit thoughts and memories with a 5-year journal and memory
bookThis classic memory keeper is the perfect way to track the ups and
downs of life, day by day.More than a daily diary or journal: For
those daunted by the idea of keeping a journal or diary, the simple
commitment of just One Line a Day is manageable for everyone. Each
page of the journal includes an entry for five successive years,
allowing users to revisit previous thoughts on a specific day of the
year over the span of five years, and reflect on change and
progress.Use the One Line a Day 5-year journal format to provide an
insightful snapshot of your thoughts, memories, change, and progress
on each of the 365 days of the yearSee patterns emerge as important
events like anniversaries, birthdays, and holidays come and goAs the
pages fill, you'll discover happy coincidences and have a chance to
relive forgotten momentsA valuable alternative to the 5-minute journal
format, One Line a Day will appeal to those new to the journaling
habit and seasoned journalers alike.A great way to begin the day or to
put down a final thought before falling asleep at nightDurable and
elegantly designed with a ribbon for easy opening to the right
pageMakes a great graduation or milestone birthday gift, or for
someone starting on a new journey in lifeKeepsake diary will enhance
the appreciation of life and be a treasure for years to come

My Baby
A beautiful journal filled with thought-provoking prompts for mothers
to answer in addictive list form. Children will cherish their mothers
memories and wisdom for generations to come. Look Inside Book (click
on below link) http: //ulyssespress.com/pgw/For_My_Children.pdf

The 30-SECOND DAD: One Line a Day Five Year Journal
One Line A Day Journal is an easy way to record funny, loving, sad,
happy moments in your life.It contains pages with "6" x "9" inches,
each includes an entry for five successive years, allowing you to
revisit previous thoughts on a specific day over the span of five
years.

Mom's One Line A Day A Five-Year Memory Book
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The acclaimed New York Times bestseller by Sue Klebold, mother of one
of the Columbine shooters, about living in the aftermath of Columbine.
On April 20, 1999, Eric Harris and Dylan Klebold walked into Columbine
High School in Littleton, Colorado. Over the course of minutes, they
would kill twelve students and a teacher and wound twenty-four others
before taking their own lives. For the last sixteen years, Sue
Klebold, Dylan’s mother, has lived with the indescribable grief and
shame of that day. How could her child, the promising young man she
had loved and raised, be responsible for such horror? And how, as his
mother, had she not known something was wrong? Were there subtle signs
she had missed? What, if anything, could she have done differently?
These are questions that Klebold has grappled with every day since the
Columbine tragedy. In A Mother’s Reckoning, she chronicles with
unflinching honesty her journey as a mother trying to come to terms
with the incomprehensible. In the hope that the insights and
understanding she has gained may help other families recognize when a
child is in distress, she tells her story in full, drawing upon her
personal journals, the videos and writings that Dylan left behind, and
on countless interviews with mental health experts. Filled with hardwon wisdom and compassion, A Mother’s Reckoning is a powerful and
haunting book that sheds light on one of the most pressing issues of
our time. And with fresh wounds from the Newtown and Charleston
shootings, never has the need for understanding been more urgent. All
author profits from the book will be donated to research and to
charitable organizations focusing on mental health issues. —
Washington Post, Best Memoirs of 2016

The What to Expect When You're Expecting Pregnancy Organizer
Share love three times over with this heartfelt keepsake for couples.
One Question a Day for You & Me is a guided journal that offers an
insightful question for each day of the year, along with space for
each partner to write his or her answer. By answering the same
question every day for three years, couples will be able to see how
their relationship evolves and intimacy deepens as they explore their
hearts and minds together. Questions include: What was the first thing
that made you laugh today? What do you want to do together on a sunny
afternoon? What song reminds you of your partner? If you could go
anywhere right now, where would it be?

First-Time Mom's Baby Memory Book
Ask any mother and she will tell you there are just not enough hours
in the day. By the time she has fed, clothed, and bathed the children,
read Curious George for the 100th time, cut the crusts off the PB&J
sandwiches, and removed the ground-in dirt from the play clothes, she
does not have time to create a detailed scrapbook of each of her
children's lives. It's no wonder that so many elaborate baby books
remain incomplete, their pristine pages adding to the guilt and
inadequacy that many moms already feel.That is why The Mommy Journal
Page 7/13

Free Copy PDF Moms One Line A Day A Five Year Memory Book
is so perfect for today's moms. It offers a quick and guilt-free way
to record the special moments of childhood. Space for each entry is
only about three inches long and undated, so there is no pressure to
write lengthy narratives or to journal every day. In less than five
minutes, mothers can quickly jot down the moments they want to
remember forever. Plus, unlike traditional baby books, The Mommy
Journal lets mothers record memories of all their children in one
place.Charming illustrations of toys, hearts, and animals grace each
page. Every few pages contain a bit of parenting wisdom such as, "The
best thing you can give children next to good habits are good
memories." Instructions for fun activities moms can do with their
children, such as make edible finger paint from instant pudding, are
included as well.The Mommy Journal will become a treasured keepsake,
both for the mom who creates it and for the child who receives this
precious record of childhood.

As You Grow
Dads don't have time to scrapbook. But if you can find 30-seconds a
day, you can capture the everyday moments that make being a Dad so
special: important milestones, simple joys, unexpected challenges, and
all the little surprising moments in between. This five-year journal
will help you capture it all!This memory keeper offers a quick and
easy way for the dad-on-the-go to create a record of the highlight of
every day from something a child says to an event attended to a visit
from a special person to a single thought. The brief moments you spend
with this journal result in a cherished keepsake that celebrates
precious memories and preserves them for years to come.There are 365
pages (each representing a day of the year) with space for five
entries for each day (one for each of 5 years) so you can revisit
previous thoughts and memories over 5 years. As you return to each
page to write about the current day, you'll discover happy
coincidences and relive forgotten moments adding smiles and unexpected
joy to your life every day for year after year.Buy this book today for
yourself and create a treasure trove of memories with this quick, easy
and fun journal. "The 30-Second Dad: One Line a Day Five Year Journal"
also makes a great gift for other busy dads for birthdays, holidays,
Father's Day, or just because you want to recognize what a wonderful
dad he is so grab a couple of copies for your favorite dad(s) today
they'll appreciated it for years to come.

Common Sense Pregnancy
This elegant journal features beautiful flower design on the blue
cover. It contains 110 blank lined pages, allowing you to write down
your most precious moments and memories and put any date you want.
Perfect for personal use as an inspirational notebook, positivity
journal, creative diary, productivity planner or gratitude journal. It
can make a wonderful gift or present for anyone who wants to stay
creative and inspired. Get yours now! Size at 6"x9" 110 pages White
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Paper, Lined Blank Cover Finish: Glossy

Mom's One Line A Day A Five-Year Memory Book
This book contains 365 journal prompts to help you record your
memories of these days with your precious children in just one line a
day. You don't even need to write if you don't want to . . . there's
space to doodle, draw or add a photo.With five years' worth of
journaling on each page, you'll start with a prompt a day and return
to the beginning once you've finished out the year. When you're done
the book, you'll have recorded five amazing years of your life as a
mom.

Mom Up
One Line A Day2 Years Of Precious Memories A perfect baby shower, new
Mom, and first Mother's Day gift. Capture the everyday moments of
motherhood with a quick and easy to maintain 2 year baby journal and
memory book. More than a daily diary or memory book Take away the
guilt from not making that baby scrapbook with mom's one line a day, 2
year journal and memory book. With enough space to record a single
thought, a memorable milestone, or special event each day in the 2
year journal. This beautiful keepsake makes sure those precious
memories will last a lifetime. Looking back it will provide a lasting
snapshot of your thoughts, memories, and babies growth and progress on
each of the 365 days of your baby's year. Perfect for the busy mom on
the go who wants to capture everyday moments of motherhood for 2 years
in the grown of her baby. Daily diary pages allow for an entry for 2
successive years - One journal entry for each of two years on a given
date. A valuable alternative to the five minute journal format Mom
fans of the One line a day memory books will love to record and
reflect on two years of babies life in Mom's One line a day. Record
the everyday moments of Motherhood before starting your busy day or
before falling asleep at night with a quick and easy to maintain 2
year memory book. Tracks for child's changes and progress from day to
day or year to year and preserves memories The busy mom's memory book
to remember 2 years of priceless moments A wonderful way to record the
everyday, small but significant events in your life as a Mom

One Line a Day
A simple journal that offers one question per day, to be answered on
the same day for five years in a row. The questions range from the
prosaic ("What did you have for lunch today?") to the contemplative
("Can people really change?"), giving readers a comprehensive look
back at their thoughts and feelings over a five-year span. For anybody
who has ever given up journaling after being intimidated when facing a
blank page, this book makes it easy to take a snapshot of your inner
life in just a few minutes each day. The beauty of this journal is
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that it enables readers to track their emotional growth as well as
keep track of memories, and provides an interesting walk down memory
lane a few years later. The simple one-question prompts make this book
to journaling as adult coloring books are to art - a gateway product
with built-in creative inspiration. The specially-sized package
features a printed flexi-bound cover, four-color endpapers, quality
paper, and bookmark ribbon.

52 Lists for Happiness
Mom's One Line a Day: A Five-Year Memory Book (New Mom Memory Book,
Memory Journal for Moms, New Mom Gift Ideas). is a beautifully
designed, fun and easy way to record life's memories. With enough
space to record a single thought, a family quote, or a special event
each day for five years. A Five Year Memoir, 6x9 Dated and Lined Diary
(Memoir notebook)

One Line a Day
With 366 pages ( one for each day including leap year ) this Five Year
Memory Book allows you to write down all the happy, romantic and funny
memories about your relationship. As the years pass by, you will have
an incredible view of your thoughts, memories and behaviors giving you
a new perspective and insight. Great couple gift to each other! More
Details include: 366 Dated Pages Five pre-lined spaces ( write your
own year) each day. High Quality Blank Paper Beautifully designed Soft
Cover. Portable 6"x9" size.

One Question a Day for Moms: Daily Reflections of Motherhood
Record the precious irreplaceable moments and memories as you go
through the journey of life, whether on your own or with family and
friends. The ups and downs, the sad times, the happy times. All
memories are a part of who you are. See patterns and trends and be
amazed at how far you progress in 5 years. All this and more can be
done in this thoughtfully and professionally designed One Line A Day
Journal. This One Line A Day Journal also makes a wonderful birthday
present or Christmas gift for a friend, partner or family member.
DETAILS: 367 Pages - Title Page And One For Each Day of The Year (We
Didn't Forget Leap Years!) Crisp White Pages with a Thick Card Stock
Cover Stylish, Elegant Cover Art Dimensions: Perfectly sized at 6" x
9" Perfect Bound

Q and A A Day For Writers
Capture a bundle of memories for your newborn bundle of joy. Record
you and your first child's precious firsts in a refreshingly stressfree way! The First-Time Mom's Baby Memory Book is an easy-to-use,
heartwarming, and occasionally irreverent baby memory book, perfect
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for mothers looking for a little support and a whole lot of memory
making. Stay sane as you discover tons of ideas for writing about both
your baby and you. This open-ended baby memory book allows you to
write about whatever you feel like--or whatever your little one is
doing--whenever you want. No stressing that you missed a day because
you were too tired! The First-Time Mom's Baby Memory Book includes: Nofuss (for you)--Write at your own pace with undated prompts that are
bound to thoughts and events rather than days, weeks, or months.
Brighten your day--Get a little pick-me-up with feel-good quotes and
laugh-worthy prompts that will help lighten your mood when stress is
high. You and your little one--Entries relate to the both of you,
meaning this baby memory book not only tracks your child's journey,
but yours as well. Create a truly one-of-a-kind family keepsake with
the First-Time Mom's Baby Memory Book.

Love. Our Couple One Line a Day: Five Year Memory Book for
Couples.
An honest, irreverent, laugh-out-loud guide to coping with death and
dying from Emmy-nominated writer and New York Times bestselling coauthor of Sh*tty Mom Laurie Kilmartin. Death is not for the faint of
heart, and sometimes the best way to cope is through humor. No one
knows this better than comedian Laurie Kilmartin. She made headlines
by live-tweeting her father’s time in hospice and her grieving process
after he passed, and channeled her experience into a comedy special,
45 Jokes About My Dead Dad. Dead People Suck is her hilarious guide to
surviving (sometimes) death, dying, and grief without losing your
mind. If you are old and about to die, sick and about to die, or with
a loved one who is about to pass away or who has passed away, there’s
something for you. With chapters like “Are You An Old Man With
Daughters? Please Shred Your Porn,” “If Cancer was an STD, It Would Be
Cured By Now,” and “Unsubscribing Your Dead Parent from Tea Party
Emails,” Laurie Kilmartin guides you through some of life’s most
complicated moments with equal parts heart and sarcasm.

Moms One Line a Day - Two Years of Precious Memories
Revisit memories and thoughts: This 5-year journal is a great way to
track the events, memories and progress of your life, day-by-day, for
5 years. So much more than a daily diary: You record daily entries for
each day five times on each page

Q&A a Day for Moms
Divided into five
busy mother-to-be
through labor and
medical expenses,
Original.

convenient sections, a pregnancy organizer helps the
prepare for baby's arrival from the beginning
delivery, with diet checklists forms to track
family medical history pages, and shopping lists.
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One Line a Day (Celestial)

The Mommy Journal
A modern take on a baby memory book and journal, As You Grow stands
out from the crowd with its elegant, chic, and timeless design. The
gender-neutral artwork with guided sections provide space for every
family to record moments from pregnancy to age five. Author and
illustrator Korie Herold poured over every page, adding artistic
detail and flourishes that work to create a book you can interact with
now, and look back on for a lifetime. This chic design promotes
longevity, as this book is intended to be shared and displayed for
years to come. Breaking from norms, this book is written in a way to
be inclusive of every modern family. Sections include: Pregnancy to
birth Baby's first weeks Baby's first year Development to age 5
Firsts, milestones, and precious, sweet, and silly moments to remember
Lined pages for journal entries and letters for your child Features
-Chic, gender-neutral design -Elegant linen cover -Generous 9.75" x
9.75" trim size offers ample space for photos -Lay-flat design allows
you to easily write in the book -Pocket section dividers provide space
to safely store keepsakes -Carefully developed designs and prompts
allow to you reflect and celebrate

5 Year Diary
In the classic Q&A format, this journal was created to help you track
your emotional, psychological, and spiritual growth over five years of
your life in the simplest way possible. You can start at any point in
the year. Simply turn to today's date, and take a few moments to
answer the question at the top of the page (or don't answer it; it's
your journal). When you finish the year, move on to the next section.
As the years go by you'll notice how your answers change (or don't).
The questions have been developed to encourage you to look inside, dig
down deep, and explore what makes you you. The diary can be started on
any day of the year and is an ideal tool for introspection.

Canvas One Line a Day
This elegant journal features beautiful flower design on the navy blue
marble cover. It contains 110 blank lined pages, allowing you to write
down your most precious moments and memories and put any date you
want. Perfect for personal use as an inspirational notebook,
positivity journal, creative diary, productivity planner or gratitude
journal. It can make a wonderful gift or present for anyone who wants
to stay creative and inspired. Get yours now! Size at 6"x9" 110 pages
White Paper, Lined Blank Cover Finish: Glossy
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